
From: Mike Daniels [mailto:mike.daniels@seentraining.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 11:53 AM 
To: Goff, Patricia; McAlister, Michael 

Cc: todd.binnion@seentraining.org; Krou, Christopher 
Subject: APC&EC Rule 27 
  

Ms. Goff and Mr. McAlister  

  

I am an attorney with the Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality and Vice- 

Chairperson of the Southern Environmental Enforcement Network (SEEN).  

  

I was provided a copy of proposed changes to APC&EC Rule 27.   I observed a reference to 

SEEN on page 17 of the proposed changes. SEEN is listed as one of the approved providers of 

training to "operators". Based upon my appreciation of who an "operator"is, this may not be 

correct.  

  

SEEN is more qualified to provide training to a person who is an "Environmental Officer".   

  

I have found records that show the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) was 

a member of SEEN until 2009.  SEEN provided training in Little Rock in 2004 and 2008.  

  

I have attached a brief power point which explains more about SEEN.   

  

If you would like to learn more about SEEN, please visit our 

website  at  http://www.seentraining.org/ or call me at 225-219-0301.  

  

Mike Daniels   

  

  

Michael J. Daniels  

Vice- Chairperson  

Southern Environmental Enforcement Network  

3645 Marketplace Blvd.  

Suite #130-525  

East Point, GA 30344-5747  

Ph: 678-465-8192  

Email: mike.daniels@seentraining.org  
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